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CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY – FRIDAY 27th NOVEMBER    
 
 

                         
 
Friends of Nene Valley are pleased to announce that Mr Mansell has kindly 
agreed to Friday 27th November being a Fundraising ‘Christmas Jumper day’ for 
the Christmas Hamper raffle.  
 
This means you can come to school dressed down and in your favourite Christmas 
jumper. Should you not want to wear a Christmas jumper, this is still a full dress 
down day.  
 
All we ask for is a small donation of Christmas related food/drink or gifts for 
the FONV Christmas Hamper raffle e.g. bottles, chocolates, selection boxes, 
cakes, biscuits, brand new toiletries, candles etc. Alternatively you can make a 
cash donation.  
 
Raffle tickets to win one of the fabulous hampers will go on sale the week after. 
Letter to follow about how you purchase these.  
 
We would like to thank you once again for your continued support in helping to 
raise funds for the school during these difficult times.  
 
 
 


